

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT CITY OF CHICAGO

March 5, 2020

Mr. Dalaun Finch 6746 S. Lowe Chicago, Illinois 60621-2513

Re: 8900 S. Genoa Ave.

Dear Mr. Finch:

In response to your recent request, please be advised that the subject property is zoned M1-1 Limited Manufacturing/Business Park District. You are seeking confirmation that a proposed cannabis transporter is a permitted use at this location.

Before we can determine the appropriate use category of your proposed business, pursuant to Section 17-5-0207 of the Zoning Ordinance, a description of the use is required. At a minimum, we need to know if the space will be limited to an office only and/or whether the storage of transportation vehicles will occur on site. Finally, if you are not the property owner, the consent of the property owner is also required.

Your request letter did not include a phone number or email address to contact you. Therefore, based on the limited information submitted with your request, we cannot confirm that a cannabis transporter is a permitted use at this location.

Sincerely,

Patrick Murphey Zoning Administrator Bureau of Zoning

C:Victor Resa, Janine Klich-Jensen, Angelica Lis